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14 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons,  

 

 

Re: The Greatest Shave Fundraising Event for the Leukemia Foundation 
 
 
It’s that time of year again… Alphington Grammar School will be hosting ‘The World’s Greatest Shave’ for the third 

time!  

Raising money for the incredible Leukaemia Foundation, students and staff are invited to brave the shave or chop off 

a few inches on Tuesday 19 March.  

Of course, braving the shave is just one of the many ways that students can contribute to this very important cause. I 

invite those students who would like to help out in a different way to contact me so that we can put some plans in 

action. 

With brand new razors ready to go and after last year’s huge success, we are hoping to raise an ambitious 
$5000. If you would like to help us reach our target, please consider donating to our page:  
 

Link: https://secure.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=143807 

  

QR Code:  

 
If you are happy for your child to participate, please let us know by either returning the below permission slip or 

emailing Anna Milburn (amn@ags.vic.edu.au) directly.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Anna Milburn 

Head of Socrates 

Community Service Co-ordinator  

 

 

I give _____________________________ permission to participate in ‘The Greatest Shave’ on Tuesday 19 March. I give consent 

for my child to indicate on the day whether their hair will be shaved or cut, and that either a senior member of staff 

or a professional hairdresser donating their services will perform the hair shaving or hair cutting.  

 

Signed: _______________________________  Date:_______________________________ 
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